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Principal Report 

Welcome to the Week 9 wrap up and final edition of the Newsletter for 

2024!  

2024 Wrap Up 

2024 has been another outstanding year for Paterson Public School and I 

am so proud of the combined efforts of our students, teachers, staff and 

community who all own a piece of this success. We have continued to go 

from strength to strength with our student academic achievement and 

wellbeing data. In 2023, we set a strong benchmark for success in 2024 we 

have continued to raise the bar and continue to grow. A huge thank you to 

our P&C for their enormous contributions in 2024, landing huge projects 

that have transformed our school making it a more comfortable, beautiful 

and functional place to learn, play and grow. A shoutout to our outgoing 

P&C superstars, Kate, Heidi and Leah. It’s been an absolute dream to be 

able to work with you all and you have all contributed immensely to our school. I am confident that Paterson students can 

be the highest achieving in the state and we look forward to continuing to build our skillsets as teachers to ensure we are 

giving the best possible opportunities for our kids to achieve excellence.  

Year 6 Farewell 

On Wednesday night we  farewelled 19 outstanding young people in style, as they prepare for their final days as students 

at Paterson Public School. The night was lots of fun with plenty of dancing, photo booth fun, a delicious dinner, a red-hot 

game of volley ball and plenty of laughter and quality time with their mates. We finished the night with the formalities and 

Mr Lowrey had the room in laughter and cheers as he awarded his special class awards for our outgoing Year 6 students. 

He also put together a tear-jerking goodbye video that captured their growth throughout the years, the joy and friendships 

that have blossomed. We will certainly miss you our 2024 Year 6 students, what a bunch of legends. A big thanks to Mr 

Lowrey and the outstanding group of Mums and Dads who helped organise and set up the special evening. Next 

Wednesday at 2pm, Year 6 will be taking on the teachers in our annual match up, no doubt the result will be the same as 

last year! Following we will have our traditional ‘bell ring and clap out’. See you there! 

Celebration Day—Tree Tops 

Our students (and adults) had a blast yesterday at our end of year celebration day at Treetops Adventure. Students 

climbed to great heights, navigated the ropes course and soared on the ziplines through the canopy of the beautiful 

eucalypts! A wonderful day filled with laughter, challenge, encouragement and friendship. Congratulations to all and 

thanks to all of our awesome parent helpers! 

Have a wonderful summer break and a Merry Christmas! We will see you when school returns on Thursday 6th February, 

2025! 

Dates for Your Diary 

DECEMBER 

Wed. 18th     - Students last day for 2024 

Thu. 19th       - Staff Development Day 

Fri. 20th         - Last day for Staff  

JANUARY 

Fri. 31st        - Staff Development Day 

FEBRUARY 

Mon.3rd     -Staff Development Day 

Tue. 4th     - Staff Development Day 

Wed. 5th  - Staff Development Day 

Thu. 6th   - All students K-6 return to school 
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Tree Tops Adventure 
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Canteen Orders online only. 

Meal Deal - (last canteen day) 

Please note all orders for the meal deal 

must be in by 9am Tuesday 10th December.  
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